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BY E-MAIL 

 
May 14, 2009 
 
 
Mr. Glen MacDonald 
Senior Advisor – Regulatory Research and Administration 
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
8th Floor, South Tower 
483 Bay Street 
Toronto  ON  M5G 2P5 
 
Dear Mr. MacDonald: 
 
Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 

Woodstock East Transmission Line Upgrade Project 
 Board File No. EB-2009- 0079 
 

This will acknowledge receipt on May 1, 2009 of your application for Leave to Construct 
transmission facilities in the Woodstock Area. Please refer to the above Board file 
number in all future correspondence with the Board regarding this matter. 
 
Please direct any questions relating to this application to the case manager, David 
Richmond, Electricity Facilities and Infrastructure at 416-440-7654 or 
david.richmond@oeb.gov.on.ca
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed By 
 
 
John Pickernell 
Assistant Board Secretary 
 
c: Michael Engelberg, Assistant General Counsel, Hydro One Networks Inc. 
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